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The printing and distribution of this newsletter has been made possible by a grant from the CSCC. 

Just a quick reminder regarding the following items.   

Enlighten Evening Tour, Tuesday March 6 is fully booked but we have been able to 
reserve the bus for a second evening on Wednesday 7 March for those whose names 
who were on the waiting list.  There are some places left – if you are interested, don’t 
delay, they are going fast!  Leaving from the Vikings Club Erindale at 7.30pm, (where 
there is ample safe parking) there is an option to have Dinner first at the Club’s Bistro at 
6.00pm (own expense). 
Cost is $5.00 for the tour with booking & payment at the Club’s office by Friday 
March 2.  Please let the office know if you intend to have dinner beforehand so we 
can make a group booking. 
 
Saturday 7 April – 2.00pm Matinee - 42nd Street – Q Theatre, Queanbeyan 
There are still tickets left for this production at the Q Theatre, Queanbeyan.  Concession 
Price is $54.00.  If you are planning to attend this performance, Booking & payment must 
be made at the Club’s office by Friday 23 February.  
   
Monday – 30 April – Thursday – 3 May 2018 - Sapphire Coast Explorer Bus Trip 
And don't forget the Sapphire Coast Trip!  There are still seats available for this bus trip - 
four day / three-nights with accommodation at the Black Dolphin in Merimbula for the 
three nights.  
Confirmed cost is $680.00 ppts (S/S $ 60) and includes luxury coach travel, 
accommodation, entry fees and all meals as shown. (Based on 35 passengers. If final 
number are between 35 and 30, the price will increase to $695.)  Copy of Itinerary is now 
available from the office.  Deposit - $100.00  (Non-refundable after 5 March 2018)  
Final Payment due by Monday 2 April 2018 
Booking and payment can be made at the Club’s office: 9.30am – 2.30pm week days.   If 
you would like to make a Direct Credit payment, please email: 
tugg55plusclub@gmail.com or phone: 6293 4004 for banking details.    
Travel Committee 
 
Another Norfolk Island Opportunity 
Probus’s 8-day trip to Norfolk Island for Bounty Week’s booking / enquiry date is 28 
February.   Please contact Marcia, Probus tour organiser, Ph:  0487 309 110  / Email: 
brimar.withell@gmail.com  for more information.                                       
This trip departs Sydney on 4 June, returning on 11 June. 
The cost is $3,139 per person twin share (single supplement $550) which includes air 
fares, accommodation, breakfasts, some lunches, dinners, some morning & afternoon 
teas, transport on the island and admission to many activities.  

Anne Meade 
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